
A few beautiful ladies pose for a photo at the Annual brunch, November 2018.

Two beautiful faces at the Annual Brunch, November 2018.

Monday, December 17, 2018

Hello SHARP Pioneers,

I hope everyone is enjoying the holiday season as we move closer toward the new year! We
have some exciting SHARP updates and a few expansion opportunities that will lift your spirits.

Spreading the word (Conferences)

- Oregon Public Health Association

o Our newest Research Assistant, Patrice Fuller, BS, gave an amazing oral presentation at the
Oregon Public Health Association Conference in October. She discussed how the social identity
theory has similar properties to the framework of SHARP to provide a view of the SHARP
methodology within a psychological lens.

- St. Louis Workshop

o The SHARP principal investigator, Dr. Raina Croff, was invited to speak at a workshop at
Washington University's Alzheimer's Disease Center (ADC) in St. Louis in October about
increasing African American participation in cognitive health research. She gave an outstanding
talk about how SHARP creates a culture of belonging in African American brain health research
and gained a powerful future opportunity connection.

- Lewis and Clark Ray Warren Symposium on Race and Ethnic Studies

o Dr. Croff was also invited to speak at the Lewis & Clark College Ray Warren Symposium on
Race and Ethnic Studies this past November. One of the main objectives of the symposium was
exploring the intersectionality between health and culture. Croff and a few of her interns (Patrice
Fuller, Zoe Rothberg, and Caroline Lawrence), they helped initiate the conversation by
presenting SHARP as an innovative way to heal from the wounds from different forms of racism
and oppression.

o View photos : https://college.lclark.edu/programs/ethnic_studies/symposium/2018/

- The Gerontological Society of America (GSA) Annual Scientific Meeting 2018.


